
Rose Bay Public School 

Principal’s Report 

Term 3 has been a fun-filled term with many opportunities for the Rose 
Bay Public School Community to connect as we shared and showcased 
learning. Beginning with an Education and NAIDOC Week Assembly, we 
also held the Athletics Carnival, Science Week, Book Week, choir  
performances, and the amazing Art Show. Many thanks to our parents 
and carers who volunteered their time and/or had the opportunity to  
spectate when possible. There has been a real sense of community as we 
welcomed you back onto school grounds to volunteer in classrooms or 
visit the school to share in your child’s learning. 

A BIG thank you to our amazing teachers and support staff who go above 
and beyond to make these events happen and ensure that all children 
demonstrate success in their learning whether it be academic, creative, 
musical or sporting. It is a privilege to work alongside them each day.  

Fundraising endeavours  
As a community we have come together 
to raise funds for resources in the school, 
including robotics, musical instruments 
and soccer goals. Thank you to those who 
have supported the Sport-a-thon and the 
P&C fundraisers. These have been highly 
valued by the students.  

Tell Them For Me Survey 
Our school is taking part in the Tell Them 
From Me parent and carer  
survey. The survey will provide us with valuable feedback on what you 
think about school life and help us improve. Please complete the survey 
by clicking on the link: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/2000rb  
We value your input. 

On behalf of everyone at Rose Bay Public School, I would like to wish  
you all a lovely holiday break. We look forward to seeing all students in 
Term 4 on Monday, 10 October.  
 
Cherie Stone 
Principal 
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6 May 2022 
Term 2: Week 2 

What’s  

• 10 May Reading with your child 
Webinar 

• 10 May P & C Meeting 

• 13 May Pop up 2nd hand uni-
form shop 

Please see the Sentral Parent 
Portal for the calendar of 
events. 
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23 September 2022 
Term 3: Week 10 

What’s on 

• 23 September last day of term 

• 10 October students return for 
Term 4 

• 24 October: Swim School Year 2 

• 16 November Kindy Teddy Bear’s 
Picnic 

 

Please see the Sentral Parent 
Portal for the calendar of events. 

Have you enrolled for 
Kindergarten 2023? 

Kindergarten Enrolment 2023 - 

Rose Bay Public School 

(nsw.gov.au)  
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Year 5 Camp  
On Wednesday 14th September Year 5 set off to the 
Great Aussie Bush camp for three days of fun and 

adventure! We soared high on the giant swing, 
conquered our fears in the treetops, paddled 

downstream, made damper, and tried our hand at 
archery and fencing. 

“I stepped out of my comfort 

zone, and it was great!”  



  

“Action packed days” 

“I learnt lots of new skills!”  

“I learnt how to be more 
independent” 






  Library News

Congratulations 
to the 348 students from 

K-6 that successfully 
completed the Premier 

Reading Challenge.

Don’t forget that all students have access to 
online books through the ePlatform app. Down 
load the app on your device. Locate the Rose Bay 
Public School Library and use the student DOE 
login details. 

Happy Holiday Reading

 All participants will 
receive their PRC 

certificate next term! 



Rose Bay Public School 
Chess Teams  


participated in the

Scots Preparatory School Chess Challenge. 

Congratulations to our two teams 
that played seven games against 

many different schools.

A big thank you to Mr Feldman for 

organising the event and inviting our 
teams to play. If you would like your 
child to join chess then please email 

vlad@chessmasters.com.au  




Rose Bay Primary School

Albemarle Ave, Rose Bay, 2029
Phone: 9371 4884

Dear Chess Students and Parents,

2022 Term 4 Chess Classes

Chess classes for Term Four will be offered on Wednesday (y3-y6) and Monday
(y1-y2) lunchtime under the expertise of International Chess Master Vladimir
Feldman.

The first class will begin on Monday October 17.

The cost will be $170.00 (GST inclusive) for a term. Fees cover eight weekly
lessons per term. The additional lessons to complete the term are free of charge.

Places are limited and it is strongly recommended that you sign up for chess
classes as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.

To enroll, please complete the google form by clicking on the link below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes9pW-jMydtFRqlh8thXOWsmzarXDrBmD2
LIBfDWcnJBhlzQ/viewform

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Feldman –
vlad@chessmasters.com.au

Vladimir Feldman

Chess Coach
Mobile: 0414798503

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes9pW-jMydtFRqlh8thXOWsmzarXDrBmD2LIBfDWcnJBhlzQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes9pW-jMydtFRqlh8thXOWsmzarXDrBmD2LIBfDWcnJBhlzQ/viewform
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P & C News 

 

 

 

Book your tickets for our adults only fundraiser – Comedy For A Cause: 

https://comedyforacause.net/tc-events/rb 

 

Tickets are limited so book now so you don’t miss out! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

As with all our Fundraisers, we can’t do them without help from our community.  If you 

can volunteer your time anytime between 5.00 – 11.00pm, please email rosebay-

publicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

 

 

Warm regards 

 

Jackie Bando 

Rose Bay Public School P&C President  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IF YOU HAVE YOUR RSA & CAN HELP AT 

OUR BAR AT SCHOOL FOR THE PARENT/

CARER FUNDRAISER  

ON 22/10/22 

PLEASE EMAIL rosebay-

publicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
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